Assembly Section

Clare House 303 Airport Road West BT3 9ED

Tel No: 02890 816715

email: Gearoid.cassidy@dfpni.gov.uk



Mr Shane McAteer Clerk Committee for Finance and Personnel Room 419 Parliament Buildings Stormont

Our Ref CFP/416/11-15

24 February 2015

Dear Shane,

I refer to your letter of 11th February in relation to Flexible Location Working in NICS.

Over the next 3 months the Department, in its role as a facilitator providing a support function for departments and work areas, will be providing touchdown type facilities in existing NICS buildings in Omagh and Coleraine. Facilities are also planned in the proposed new DARD offices in Cookstown (2016) and Ballykelly (2017).

Other NICS locations will include Londonderry and Newry and the Department is currently investigating suitable areas within existing NICS buildings with the intention to have the facilities available during 2015/16 subject to available budget.

Yours sincerely,

GEARÓID CASSIDY Departmental Assembly Liaison Officer